
 

CITY COUNCIL 

Regular Meeting 

 

In accordance with Governor Baker's March 12, 2020 Executive Order, 

please be advised that this meeting of the Revere City Council will be 

held by remote participation. 

For Spanish translation of this meeting, please use the Zoom link 

provided below and select the interpretation button, or visit the 

RevereTV YouTube channel. 

Join Meeting Using Link Below: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81402187657 

Meeting ID: 814 0218 7657 

Or Telephone:  +1 312-626-6799 

Calendar 

Monday, January 11, 2021, 6:00 PM 

 
 

Salute to the Flag 

 

1.    Roll Call of Members 

2. 21-001 Election of City Council President for Calendar Year 2021. 

3. 21-002 Election of City Council Vice-President for Calendar Year 2021. 

4.   Approval of the Journal of the Regular Meeting of December 14, 2020 

Veto Message 

5. 20-373 Veto message RE:  Petition of Squire Road Realty, LLC to amend the Zoning 

Map  of the City of Revere as follows:  Section 1. Title 17 of the revised 

Ordinances of the City of Revere and the Zoning Map provided by Section 

17.12.020 of said Title, is hereby amended to change zoning district designation 

of property known and numbered as Lot A at 398 Squire Road, Revere, MA 

(MBP 29-437J-14) from the Residential B (RB) district to the General Buisness 

(GB) district. 

Communications 

6. 21-003 Comm from the Mayor relative to the appointment of McCourt Construction 

Company as a Licensed Drain Layer. 

Motions 

7. 21-004 Motion presented by Councillor Serino: That the Mayor instruct the Parks and 

Recreation Department to not turn on the lights at the fields at St. Mary's in the 

evenings from November 30th through March 1st unless there is a baseball or 

softball game or some sort of City-sanctioned event.  These lights are often on 

some evenings when the fields are unused, and are therefore electricity is being 

wasted. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81402187657
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8. 21-005 Motion presented by City Councillor Guinasso: That the City Council award a 

Certificate of Merit honoring Speaker of the House Robert A. DeLeo for his many 

years of dedicated public service to the residents of Revere and the 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts. 

9. 21-006 Motion presented by Councillor Morabito: That the Mayor be requested to direct 

the appropriate department to replenish the rock surface at the Paws & Play Dog 

Park. 


